
The purpose of the Entertainment Committee is to provide an assortment of social events 
for owners, renters and guests by organizing activities that promote community interaction.  The 
committee is comprised of volunteers and is financially self-sustaining. Events are designed so 
residents have the opportunity to meet one another and interact socially. Any money generated is 
used to purchase items that enhance the community or social experience. 
 

The Committee reorganized this past November and there are now 12-15 people 
attending on a regular basis. Jane Patterson and I serve as co-chairs and Cheryl Macro is the 
Treasurer. In an attempt to increase communication, each building has a representative to help 
distribute information and serve as a contact person. I want to thank the Building Reps, in order, 
by building: 

 Sandy Johnson Janina Ganzert 
 Yonnie Fuller  Ellie Oberg 
 Jackie Powell  Jane Patterson 
 Diane Iffland  Cheryl Macro 
 Teri Parker  Donna Wawszczyk/Lori Metzger 
 
In addition, the bulletin boards at the pool and near the mailboxes are also used to post 

event and meeting notices.  
 

This year we began charging $5 per person to attend the parties to cover the cost of food. 
Monies from our budget are used for any additional expenses, like supplies and entertainment. 
New party ideas, like Taco Tuesday and March Madness, were tried this year as well as 
impromptu Music Nights with Art Kopacz providing the music. The Welcome Back cocktail 
party and the Aloha Party rounded out this year’s events. Attendance at the parties has been 
outstanding with over 100 at the last two events.  

 
We also want to thank everyone for supporting the Lucky 3 Raffles. Proceeds from the 

drawings are used to purchase items that will enhance Davis Lake and add to the entertainment 
experience. This year we started with a budget of $500 and now have around $900. We have 
given a $100 donation to the Landscape Committee, purchased noodles and a stereo boom box 
for water aerobics. In the past we purchased tables, umbrellas and chairs. This year we hope to 
buy additional folding chairs for use at the parties and hope to purchase a new bulletin board to 
announce social activities. 

 
Residents and renters are encouraged to help with the planning and coordinating of the 

monthly social activities. Meetings are posted and are open to anyone interested in attending. We 
are looking for new ideas and welcome your suggestions. You may contact any member of the 
Committee or any Building Captain with your ideas. 

 
We also want to thank all the many volunteers who have helped with baking desserts, 

setup, and cleanup. This is truly a group effort with the goal of making Davis Lake a fun, social 
and vibrant community.  

 
 
Submitted by Sharon Trent 
3/21/2015 
 


